
Sisters and brothers, 

This is our last Pinpoints for the 2019-2020 year. 

The experience of representing the State of Arizo-

na as your Department President has been unfor-

gettable. The old saying comes to mind that “you 

are never too old to learn something new”.  

The year started out with many challenges in our Auxiliaries here in Az. Howev-

er, what helped us move forward, was listening to you the members. Thank you 

for sharing your thoughts with us.  

The dedicated sisters and brothers in our Arizona VFW Auxiliary organization 

helped bring order to the struggling Auxiliaries. By following all the Bylaws. And 

not just the Bylaws that suited them. Thank you to those members for keeping 

the Auxiliaries on track or bringing them back to the track. Without you, we 

would not have been successful. We thank you! 

To the Department line officers, committee chairman, program chairmen, Dis-

trict officers and members. Thank-You! Your unwavering support and dedication 

to our programs, members and I will never be forgotten. 

The last few weeks have been unnerving to say the least. Growing up in Los An-

geles, I have lived through earthquakes and civil unrests. So, I’m used to seeing 

empty food shelves. However, a lot of us have never lived through a pandemic. 

Our Governor Ducey, has put out an Executive Order instituting a “Stay Home, 

Stay Healthy, Stay Connected” policy. Please try to follow this order. Be safe, 

stay well and as always, 

Department President 

Sheila Lee Eiler 

















Chief of Staff 

As we wind down 2019-2020, and you com-

plete End of Year (EOY)  reports, please make 

sure to answer each question as best you can. 

The Chief of Staff EOY questions 1 and 2 require 

multiple answers. I look forward to receiving 

and reading the reports. Please stay safe and 

healthy.  







DISTRICT CORNER
District 3 
Auxiliary Presidents within District 3 have cancelled all planned activities due to COVID-19. 
However, we are planning to have virtual meetings to hold elections. 
 
District 5 
549 Tucson 
April 3,2020 We will be collecting food for Esperanza En Escalante Home.  Car Hop Dinners 
from Mondays through Fridays from 4 to 7. Each day a different meal. Other activities can-
celed due to Coronavirus 
 
4903 Tucson 
Spruce Up and other activities canceled due to Coronavirus 
 
5990 Marana 
Grab and go meals dates to be determined. Activities canceled due to Coronavirus. 
 
10254 Three Points 
No Activities due to Coronavirus 
 
3578 Ajo 
No activities due to Corona virus 



















Awesome Job on Recruiting 1 to 4 New or Re-join Members!  You are well on 
your way to the Red, White and Blue Lei Page!  Happy Recruiting! 

SEE NEXT PAGE 

Arizona Aloha Membership Team Starters 











 
















